From: Doyle Klein

To: Emily Offer
Subject: Re: [EXT]Re: PLSUP 2024-039 Kultura Tattoo
Date: Tuesday, May 28, 2024 1:49:48 PM

That's unfortunate.
I would like to withdraw the subject case.

There's a place I'm looking at that's close to the original place. Are you able to tell me if I need
an SUP for this address?
4116 State Hwy 121 #100, Carrollton, TX 75010

Thank you so much,
Doyle
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